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NO "LIVE WORK" POLICY 

Powerhouse has an obligation to ensure the health, safety and welfare of all employees and others at 
their place of work. Under no circumstances, are employees to place themselves at risk when dealing 
with electricity.  

The company has adopted the policy that no "live work" or work on energised electrical equipment 
shall be carried out, unless: 

• It is necessary in the interest of health and safety that the electrical work is carried out on 
equipment while the equipment is energised (e.g. it may be necessary for life-saving 
equipment to remain energised and operating while electrical work is carried out on the 
equipment); or 

• In an emergency and the risk of harm would be greater if the circuits and apparatus were de-
energised before work commenced; or 

• It is necessary that the electrical equipment to be worked on is energised for the work to be 
carried out properly; or 

• It is necessary for the purpose of testing (by a competent person) to determine whether the 
electrical equipment is energised; or  

• Testing is required for the purpose of commissioning the project; or 
• There is no other reasonable alternative means of carrying out the work. 
• The work is carried out for or on behalf of electricity supply authorities on the electrical 

equipment, including line-associated equipment, controlled, or operated by the authority to 
transform, transmit or supply electricity. This work will be covered by separate electrical safety 
requirements and State Regulations. These Regulations include specific training and 
employee certification. 

When work on energised equipment is deemed necessary: 
• It must be approved by a Company Director, 
• It must meet with all regulatory requirements and relevant codes of practice, 
• All company procedures must be adhered to. This includes but not limited to a documented 

risk assessment analysis and the implementation of appropriate control measures. 
 
This policy must be adhered to by all employees and subcontractors, to ensure safety in the 
workplace.  
 
Any breach in adhering to this policy may result in disciplinary action.  
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